Unapproved Rt. 5&30 Corridor Committee Minutes January 10, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 6:30PM, January 10, 2012 at the Southern Vermont Learning Collaborative in Dummerston, Vermont

Members present: Steve Glabach, Lew Sorenson, Jack Manix, Beverly Tier, Bill Schmidt, Mark Whitaker, Greg Brown Also present: Paul Normandeau, Bev Kenney, Zeke Goodband and later, Brenda Davis

A motion to approve the minutes from December 13 was made by Jack with a second from Mark. The minutes were approved as written on a 7-0 vote.

Lew moved to incorporate the changes in the latest draft into the Final Report, a second came from Greg.

A general discussion followed as Committee members reviewed and edited the draft.

Lew offered a friendly amendment to include all the changes made so far including a new closing paragraph from Bill Schmidt. A second came from Greg. This amendment failed to pass on a 3-4 vote.

Mark moved to remove the draft's closing paragraph, a second came from Jack. The motion carried on a 4-3 vote.

The Committee returned to Lew's original motion, to incorporate the changes made to the draft into the Final Report. This passed on a 6-1 vote.

A motion to accept the Final Report was made by Bev with a second from Mark. The motion carried on a 4-3 vote.

There being no other business to come before the Committee a motion to adjourn was made and carried at 7:55.

Please Note: the Final Report of the Committee along with any reports by individual Committee members will be posted on the Town website and available at the Town Office.